
POLICE TRANSPARENCY & 
ACCOUNTABILITY YOUTH LISTENING 
SESSIONS: UNDER 18

The Police Transparency and Accountability Task Force 
is seeking youth input and needs to hear from you! We 
will be reporting recommendations to the legislature 
and Governor and we need your input to make sure 
we represent all Connecticut voices. Come share your 
testimony with the Task Force and our  partners in one of 
our upcoming virtual listening sessions. 

For additional information and register to testify, please visit our website. Limited space is available. 
The public is HIGHLY ENCOURAGED to submit written testimony. Please email all testimony to 
PTATFTESTIMONY@CGA.CT.GOV. All testimony, written or spoken, is public information.
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